
 

 

Appreciating Marian North, Pastor of the Milwaukee, Wisconsin Family Church 
 
Sarah Keating 
November 12, 2016 
 

 
 

Dearest Pastor Marian, 

 

Wisconsin youth would like to thank you as you exemplify true love on a local level. We truly appreciate 

your efforts to comfort, encourage and support all of the second generation in our struggles and different 

phases in life. You have visited us at our homes, given us sound advice and most importantly, you're 

always just a phone call away. We know you care as you show interest and enthusiasm in our youth 

activities, and invest time and finances to cultivate our development. For instance, you were our biggest 

donor for our yearly youth bake sale. 

 

Your approach as a mother, teacher and pastor make us stand out as a unique community. Your "young 

couple's dinner" was heartfelt as you cared for us wholeheartedly by making a handmade Indian cuisine 

and inviting us into a warm intimate setting at your home. You amaze us in your wizardry to have endless 

warmth, never show your fatigue and have a "can do" attitude. We would also like to point out that you 

do a lot to keep our community together. You don't only focus on the youth, but also on the parents too. 

 

We would like to thank you from the bottom of our hearts (Joe, Young Ae, Helen, Abi, Sarah, Oki, 

Steven) we love you very much, and could not imagine our community without you. Thank you. 

 

-Sarah Keating 

 

 


